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July 22, 2022 
 

NOTICE OF A FIELD HEARING 
 

 
TO:  Members of the Select Committee on the Climate Crisis 
 
FROM: Rep. Kathy Castor, Chair 
 
RE: Field Hearing on “Building Climate-Resilient Coastal Communities: 

Perspectives from Oregon’s State, Local, and Tribal Partners” 
 
At 10:00 am PDT on Wednesday, August 3, 2022, the Select Committee on the Climate Crisis 
will hold a hybrid field hearing titled “Building Climate-Resilient Coastal Communities: 
Perspectives from Oregon’s State, Local, and Tribal Partners.” The hearing will be held in 
Patriot Hall, Clatsop Community College, 1650 Lexington Avenue, Astoria, OR 97103. 
 
This proceeding will be streamed live on https://climatecrisis.house.gov. Members may choose 
to participate in-person or remotely, with logistics information to be provided separately, 
including information on how to join the Zoom platform.   
 
For the general public wishing to attend the hearing, please enter through the Patriot Hall 
front entrance and proceed to the gymnasium, which will open at 9 am for attendees.  
 
If you need further information, please contact Dana Gansman, Clerk with the Select Committee, 
at (202) 225-1106 or Dana.Gansman@mail.house.gov. 
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